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In response to rising concern about the use of vapes (e-cigarettes)
among children and young people, we have produced a range of
educational resources for both schools and parents/carers.
Letter and leaflet for parents/carers

The attached leaflet has been created to help parents and carers fully understand
the impact of vaping. It explains the health risks to children and young people,
the law regarding the use of vapes, as well as the environmental impact -
especially of disposable vapes. 

Schools are asked to share the leaflet with families as soon as possible along with
the attached letter from Simon Bryant, the Director of Public Health, which
outlines how the Local Authority is tackling this issue.

Educational resources for schools

The educational materials that have been developed specifically for schools
include the attached information posters, which can be printed in A3 and A4 size.
Schools are encouraged to put up around their buildings – especially where pupils
will see them.

Guidance for schools along with a set of slides that should be used to aid
classroom discussions about vaping can be found on the Smokefree me website.

We encourage schools to use these materials to help communicate with pupils
about the risks associated with vaping. 

ATTACHED RESOURCES
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https://www.hants.gov.uk/socialcareandhealth/smokefreeme/guidanceforschools


Youth Vaping letter for parents-HCC.pdf Vaping Resources Booklet for parents
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Vaping Resources Poster HCC-5
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